
Minutes  
Senate Enrollment Committee 
11/11/2015 
 
 
Present:  C Faustman, CL Deibler, S Martinez, D Rios, S Wogenstein, N Fuerst, E Gorbants, W 
Richardson, B Rockwood, S Ulloa 
 

1. The minutes from the 10/19/15 meeting were reviewed and a motion to accept them 
(Moved, E Gorbants, 2nd, CL Deibler) passed. 
 

2. N Fuerst provided an update of Fall 2015 enrollment statistics as well as results from the 
Admitted Students Questionnaire (ASQ).  He also presented new developments that 
include the “President-to-President Scholarship/GAP Program” (for GAP transfer 
students that will provide $2,000/semester for 4 semesters), and the potential for 
UConn to participate in a new coalition of colleges, Coalition for Access, Affordability 
and Success, that will attempt to distinguish itself among the broader group of 
colleges/universities that use the common application. 

 
3. Feedback from USG regarding concerns about the effects of increased enrollment at 

UConn was distributed to the committee members (see attached) and discussed.  
Committee members expressed concern that these perceptions could worsen.  N Fuerst 
noted that the Fall ’16 enrollment target is the same as that for Fall ’15. 

 
4. B Rockwood will present information regarding classroom space and impacts of non-

standard meeting times relative as to how they impact course availability. 


